
Email to parents – Monday 25.01.2021 

Request of picture for display      

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We hope you and your family enjoyed the snow this weekend and took plenty of pictures of 

your children playing in the snow. 

 

As we can’t have all our children in school in person, we would like to put up a display in 

school with our children's pictures so that their faces are in school with us every day. 

 

We would like you to send in a picture of your child/children playing in the snow for our 

display in school so that we can share in your joy. Please email these to the school office by 

Friday 29th January. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Admin Team 

Ellingham Primary School 


